BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

7 July 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to the last Parent Bulletin of this academic year. Please find below important
campus information relating to our students.

We wish you and your family a very happy summer break and look forward to seeing our students again in the
Autumn Term.
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Year 12 Spring Lakes Watersports Trip 5th July Year 12 Young Drivers Day Experience 6th July
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BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Our main switchboard will be closed over the Summer holiday from:
1.25pm on Thursday 7th July 2022

We will be open on Exam results days:
Thursday 18th August A Level results day 9am - 1pm
Thursday 25th August GCSE results day 9am - 1pm

FIRST DAY OF TERM IS:
Tuesday 30th August 2022 - ALL STUDENTS to attend please

Summer contact arrangements via email, will only be checked intermittently from Monday 8th August 2022.
{Emails will not be responded to from 8th July to 5th August 2022.)
Pre 16 enquires please email: Reception@brookvalegroby.com
Post 16 results and admissions enquires please email: Postl6@brookvalegroby.com

2022 EXAM RESULTS DATES:

A Levels / AS / BTEC L3 / CAM TECH Years 12 & 13: Thursday 18th August from 9am - 11.30am
GCSEs / BTEC L1/2 /CAM NAT Year 11: Thursday 25th August from 9am - 11.30am
GCSE Statistics Year 10: Thursday 25th August from 10am - 11.30am
Post 16 Registration Day: Thursday 25th August from 9.30am - 1pm

Layards - Students will retain their current coloured lanyard as they progress to the next year group so
please do not dispose of them as we charge for replacements. Broken lanyards can be bought from
Reception for £1 cash.

All Years ® Our JULY newsletter is full of student successes, celebrations, events and useful
information for your perusal: July 2022 Newsletter

e Introducing the new Communications and Payments System for BGLC: ARBOR
Please see the recent letter sent to all parents/carers: ARBOR letter

Year 10 ® GCSE Exam Results will be available for Year 10 students from 10.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 25th August in the Brookvale Hall.

Year 11 e GCSE Exam Results Day - Students will be able to collect results from 9.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 25th August in the Brookvale Hall. Click here for a letter
regarding exam results notifications.

Post 16 e A Level Exam Results Day - Students will be able to collect results from 9.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 18th August in the Brookvale Hall. Click here for a letter
regarding exam results notifications.



https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/07/06131526/July-2022-Newsletter.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/07/07121039/Letter-to-parents-re-ARBOR-5.7.22.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fGl36ocIiD-TqdGogRHDIX_EWrIKUrRQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fGl36ocIiD-TqdGogRHDIX_EWrIKUrRQ/view?usp=sharing

